
 
 
 
 
 
      
 

 The children have had the most amazing start or 
return to nursery. We are all so proud of them and 
are looking forward to a wonderful year with them 
all.  

 Thank you to all parents and carers for your support 
during our induction process.  

 
 
 
 
 

 Breakfast Club –drop off between 8.00 am and 8.15 am at your usual entrance 
 Flexible start –8.25 am – 8.45 am daily 

 
 Flexible finish time -  (2.30 finishers) between 2.25 pm and 2.40 pm 
 Flexible finish time -  (3.30 finishers) between 3.25 pm and 3.35 pm 
 

In order to reduce the number of adults waiting at the front of the school, please try not to arrive at the 
school gate before the earliest finish time. Thank you for your support with this.  

 
 

 
 

Entry to School - One Way System  
 
Please use the double gates to ENTER school (When there is no member of staff at the gate, please ensure 
that you close it behind you and secure the bolt) 
 
Please use the single gate to EXIT the school grounds (When there is no member of staff at the exit gate, 
please ensure that you secure the bolt and also place the metal hook over the top of the gate) 

 
Please pass this information on to any other adult that will collect your child/children. Thank you  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Changing your emergency contact 
phone numbers?  

 Absence/Illness 

Please remember to let us know, using 
any of the following, if your child will be 

absent from school.  Thank you. 

Flexible Start and Finish Times from Monday 13th September 

0161 442 6944 

admin@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk 

 It is important that we have up to date 
contact numbers. Please could you 
ensure that school has at least 2 but 
preferably three emergency contacts?  

 Please ensure that at least one of the 
emergency contacts is contactable 
during your child’s school hours, as we 
may need you to collect them.   

 

We kindly request that you do not 
use mobile phones whilst on site. 

Thank you 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mrs Jenny Martin, Mrs Kat Walsh (Co-Headteachers) and the Freshfield Nursery Team  

Parking Reminder 
 Unfortunately we do not have permission to park in the Church car 

park. 
 Please be considerate to our neighbours if you need to park your 

car near Nursery. 

 We love seeing what you’ve been up to at home  
 It supports us in our assessments of your 

child/children 
 Please share any WOW! moments with us too. 

Please remember to name all 
children’s clothes, wellies, shoes, 
coats and lunchboxes as they 
can, despite our best efforts, get 
very muddled up. 

A Polite Reminder 

Thank you once again to all parents 
and carers for supporting us with 

our induction process. 
The staff have really valued the 

photographs that have been sent in 
and all the information about the 
children’s favourite things. Thank 

you also for taking the time to 
speak to group leaders before the 

holidays and also for responding to 
their Tapestry videos. With this 

communication and information, 
the staff have been able to fully 

support your child/children at the 
start of the year. 


